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Prep School children have enjoyed listening to pupils read this week. KS1 have read to 

children in the older years of Prep and in return the KS2 children have read their own books 

to the younger pupils.  All children have said how lovely it has been to spend time together 

and many of you will see some of our Lower 3s have even started to sign planners this week!  

We are hoping to extend this to some of our Sixth Form pupils so the children can spend time 

with some of our older pupils.  

 

Miss Jade Preston  

 

 

 

 


